Hello - As an Oregon resident, when Measure 110 came up on the ballot, | thought no way it would pass.
It did. And our cities have become (especially Portland), a drug mecca far worse then ever before!

| believe it should be scrapped all together. It's an incredibly irresponsible notion that legalizing any illicit
drug would be a good idea, especially with no readily available treatment centers for the masses we
need it for. Plus, it's Oregon law saying it's okay, but having no consequence or treatment when it
inevitably gets out of hand like it has. It sends a very unclear message to the addicts out there.

Are you all just trying to be cool with your cool Portland ideas? It's not working. Try some practicality
instead before you lose more businesses, productive residents aka tax revenue. Safe rest villages don't
solve this problem, rehab might, but it's way out of hand. Laws are made to help keep a civilized society.
Make practical ones.
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